## Kansas Memory



#### Frances Pitts to Kansas State Historical Society

A letter from Frances Pitts, Secretary of the Hodgeman County Historical Society, to the Kansas State Historical Society, Topeka, Kansas. The letter lists the new members of the Executive Committee for their historical society and tells what they've accomplished in the last year at the museum.

Creator: Pitts, Frances

Date: September 19, 1966

Callnumber: History collections: Hodgeman County

KSHS Identifier: DaRT ID: 218891

Item Identifier: 218891

www.kansasmemory.org/item/218891

# KANSAS HISTORICAL SOCIETY

## Kansas Memory



### Frances Pitts to Kansas State Historical Society

Hodgeman Co.

Jetmore, Kans. Sept. 19. 1966

Kansas State Historical Society, Topeka, Kans.

Dear Sirs:

The following are the new members of the Executive Committee of the Hodgeman County Historical Society as appointed by the President as of September 19. Earl Pitts, Stanley Lappin, Gladys B. Whight, Dessie Cossman and Fayne Nuss.

I didn't know if this was necessary as I had all ready sent in the annual report, but being new at the business I thought it best.

Just the past year that we have been able to do much about a museum. Now we have a very snall room, which needed much repair, but with donations of time and money we have been able to have it open to the public this summer. We hope in the next year we can add on to the building but this all takes time and lots of money.

We have some very good programs in the winter months and lots of interest in being shown.

I just thought you might be interesed in this and to know how we are doing.

Sincerely yours,

Miss Frances Pitts

Frances Pitts Secretary